
North Lanarkshire Council 
 

A752 and Townhead Road, Coatbridge 
 

Proposed Speed Limit Reduction Order 
 

Statement of Reasons for Proposing to Make the Order 
 
It is considered necessary to make the above Order to reduce the speed limits identified in 
order to improve road safety in the area, allow for additional future developments and enable 
the provision of future active travel links. 


